Transgrid reference number: 2022587

Proposal: Notice of Exhibition — Waratah Super Battery Energy Storage System (551-48492458)

Please see Transgrid response:

1. The Environmental Assessments team will need to carry out a due diligence review of the EIS to confirm that all necessary grid connection works are captured.

2. Further to the advice from Environment team, Property will provide the relevant advice Lumea project manager/s to ensure all necessary grid connection tenure requirements are captured as part of the project.

3. No further Property comment at this stage.

Regards

Michael

Michael Platt
Fasements and Development Assessment Advisor | Community and Policy



